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April 27, 2023 
 
Reasons why we the UR requires an MTA to be put in place: 
 
When sending UR owned mice: 
 

1) There may be proprietary and/or Confidential Materials/Information related to the 
mice.  If the PI has any Intellectual Property tied to the mice, we want to make sure this 
is protected. 

2) We may want to limit how other parties use our materials.   
3) There could be hazardous properties or special regulations (including the export control 

regulations) related to the mice. 


